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            August 28, 2003              
 
 
TO: Participants in Charting a New Course for the UW System 
 
FROM: Judith A. Temby 
 
 
RE: Materials and documents for meetings of Charting a New Course for the UW System to 

be held at the Pyle Center, 702 Langdon Street, Madison, on September 4, 2003. 
 
 
Thursday, September 4, 2003 
 
10:00 a.m. –Charting a New Course for the UW System - Working Groups 
 
  Revenue Authority and Other Opportunities 
   Pyle Center, Room 213 
 
  Achieving Operating Eficiencies 
   Pyle Center, Room 220 
 
  Re-Defining Educational Quality 
   Pyle Center, Room 225 
 
  The Research and Public Service Missions 
   Pyle Center, Room 226 
 
  Our Partnership with the State 
   Pyle Center, Room 309 
 
 
12:30 p.m. – Luncheon - Pyle Center, Alumni Room 
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